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File: T04 BBR 20 

Dear Ms. Wadge, 

Your email dated June 6, 2021 regarding the Boiler Beach Road Reconstruction project was 
discussed at the Township of Huron-Kinloss Committee of the Whole Meeting on July 5, 2021  
 
Township staff are still in the process of gathering information that will be necessary in order to 
create a new Boiler Beach Road that provides enhanced safety for all users of the roadway while 
promoting active transportation.  Our intent is to eventually receive comments from all stakeholders 
that will be affected by this project, however, the process in which these comments will be received 
has not been determined at this time. 

 
We would like to take this opportunity to clarify that no decisions have been made regarding the 
location of multi-use lanes, parking facilities or traffic calming measures, other than that these 
components have been deemed to be an integral part of this project by both Township staff and 
Township Council. 
 
We wish to thank you for participating in this project and we sincerely hope that you continue to be 
engaged throughout the consultation period.  We assure you that your comments will be 
considered during the decision-making process along with all other comments and concerns we 
receive.   
 

Yours truly, 

 

John Yungblut, C.E.T. 
Director of Public Works 
Township of Huron-Kinloss 
jyungblut@huronkinloss.com 
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